PREVIOUS SAFETY NOTICE/INFORMATION

A Safety Notice issued in October 1984 is reproduced below as this notice has been omitted from
the BPA Catalogue of Safety:Notices and Safety Information Bulletins.

Also omitted from the above catalogue was a rule made in 1991 concerning RAPS equipment:-

“ONLY STANDARD 3 RING RELEASE (LARGE TYPE RINGS) WITH TWO HANDLE/PAD SYSTEM
(NOT SOs) MUST BE FITTED".

SARETY MOTICE

Because of a recent incident in the USA. It has been brought to light that certain ‘Tandem’ systems
manufactured by Thomas Sports Equipment, have a fault in the attachment of the large ring of the ‘3 Ring
Circus’ release system.

Below (A) is the incorrect method of attachment and below (B) is the method recommended by the Relative
Workshop (designers of the 3 ring).

All systems with the incorrect method of attachment (A) are grounded until the large rings are fitted correctly.

Ay

Y SR Ta g
--'-:
R

A AT LA TA S Y

LA
4
o

B

31st May 1996

Distribution

2/96

Chairman STC
CCls Tony Butler

Clubs ' Technical Officer
Advanced Rigg{grs 5 Wharf Way, Glen Parva, Leicester LE2 9TF

elephone: Leicester (STD 0533) 785271 + 5 Lines Fax: (0533) 477662

i



